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The following is a comment on application P250600/F by Karen Thorogood

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: It noted when purchasing this property it was noted that this land was dedicated as Meadowland and
not for building of any kind. The proposal will have a negative impact on traffic and traffic noise in St Mary Garden
Village which has already seen a heavy impact on traffic trying to get on the A40 with the additional Taylor
Wimpey Housing being built . As residents we are entitled to open spaces for the sake of our health and mental
health . Additional funding would also be required by the council to establish additional infrastructure thereby
increasing our bills again. When times are challenging as they are for a lot of people. Is it really a good idea for
the elderly and possibly vulnerable people to be living in the junction of a main road .

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Karen

Last name: Thorogood

Address: 16 Swallow Road, Ross-on-wye, HR9 7WS  

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Additional infrastructure and consideration into the additional
traffic on the A40

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=250600

Form reference: FS-Case-698598105


